
	Preschool	News	
	
Weekly	Update:	January	13,	2025	
	
Letter:	Oo			 	 Number:		8	
Color:	brown		Shape:	octagon	
Rhyme:	Old	Woman	Who	Lived	in	a	Shoe	
	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	 We	had	a	great	first	week	back	from	the	Christmas	break!	I	can’t	believe	the	year	is	
halfway	over.		

This	will	be	a	short	week	as	we	have	conferences	this	Friday	the	17th.	Preschool	is	
closed	this	day.		Assessments	will	be	completed	on	social	skills,	fine	and	gross	motor	skills,	
listening	and	speaking.	We	look	forward	to	talking	with	you	regarding	your	child’s	
progress.		

In	centers	this	week,	we	will	focus	on	cutting,	lacing	and	tracing.		
	 		
		
Important	Dates:	
Preschool	Conferences	are	Friday,	Jan.	17th.	No	school	on	this	day	for	Preschool,	as	we	will	
meet	with	parents.	
	
	

	
Have	a	great	week,	

Alex	Pechon	and	Chelsea	Weigand		
	

	
	
**Please	check	your	child’s	extra	clothes	bag	for	winter	items	and	replace	if	needed.	If	your	
child	does	not	have	any	extra	clothes	in	their	school	bag,	please	place	a	change	of	clothes	in	
there.		
	
**White	long	sleeve	shirts	may	be	worn	under	uniform	shirts	and	dresses	in	cold	weather.		


